Gentet, Matthias

From: -

Sent: 22 April 2016 07:01

To: Planning

Subject: Letter of support - Application 2016/0750/P 17 Boscastle Road, NW5

Dear planning department.

This back-land development by vPPR architects should be strongly supported as it shows how
clever and thoughtful architecture can preserve and enhance the built environment through
adaptive reuse of existing buildings.

However small, it also does have a significant positive public benefit by creating an additional
dwelling unit in a time when there is a severe housing crisis in london and will allow a progressive
elderly couple to stay in an area they have lived in for most of their lives and continue their sense
of home and wellbeing.

Many thanks

Ben Cousins

Cousins & Cousins Architects

Sent from my iPhone



